
February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Study Leave Permission for Year 13 during PE - Wednesdays Period 5

In the 6th Form we are committed to ensuring our students recognise the link
between mental health and exercise, actively encouraging all students to take
part in PE. However, as we approach the exam period we also appreciate that
some students may feel they want to use this time for additional revision.

With this in mind, from after half term PE will no longer be compulsory in Year 13.
We would prefer that students continue attending a PE session, however, should
they need this extra time to focus on their studies we require your consent.

Please complete the attached form to indicate your child's preferred options for
the Wednesday Period 5 PE slot by Friday 1 March.

Yours sincerely

Ms K Gaches
Head of 6th Form

https://forms.gle/5L4C3frETkbSkC7VA

